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Upcoming Events 

Å AWIS Coffee Club.  

 Network with colleagues while enjoying your morning coffee. Beginning in Sep-

tember members will meet on the 1st and 3rd Fridays of the month at the Star-

bucks in the Memorial Union between 8:00 and 9:00a.m. 

 

Å AWIS-CAZ Luncheon/Breakfast Seminar Series. 

We will be mixing it up this year and switching between breakfast and lunch 

times for our monthly seminar series. Members will receive email updates and the 

first opportunity to reserve  a space at the upcoming seminars.  

Ý Sept 9th, LSE 232, 8:30-10:00a.m., Work Life Satisfaction 

Ý Oct. TBA, Careers Outside of Academia 

Ý Nov. TBA, Improve Your Writing Skills 

 

Å Holiday Reception.  

 Join members at this end of the semester event. Communicate and network with 

colleagues as we prepare for the upcoming Spring semester that is packed with 

educational and outreach events. Details will be announced soon. 
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The Forward to Professor-

ship Workshop will be back 

January 2012. We will begin 

accepting applications in 

October. Watch for email 

updates or visit: http://

sols.asu.edu/rti/ 2fp.php for 

more information. 
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Join Us On LinkedIn 

  

Welcome Back 

    Welcome to the 2011-2012 academic year! 

AWIS-CAZ has some exciting events planned 

that will continue to provide support and net-

working opportunities to our members. The 

monthly seminar series will begin again in 

September and will cover topics such as 

Work Life Satisfaction, Careers Outside Aca-

demia,  and Improving your Writing Skills. To 

better accommodate our memberôs busy 

schedules, the seminars will alternate be-

tween lunch and breakfast times. Let us know 

which times work best for you and if you have 

requests for future seminar topics. 

     We have found that one of the best ways 

we can help our members is to provide the 

opportunities for them to meet and help each 

other. With this in mind we are becoming 

more involved with social media. Our chapter 

now has a Twitter feed, Facebook page and 

our established LinkedIn site that members 

can visit to get caught up on local and nation-

al events or begin a topic for discussion.   

     In the next few weeks we will be announc-

ing the unveiling of our new  website! Our site  

  

will list contact information,  a calendar of 

events, special event information, outreach 

programs and  sponsorship information. We 

are a non-profit organization that exists only 

by membership, grants and donations. Our 

website will help us to not only reach out to 

our members and the community but also 

invites the support of our corporate/industry 

partners. 

     Although we have a great team of board 

members this year that will be working hard to 

organize all of the upcoming activities and 

events we can always use more help. Let me 

know if you are interested in helping and I can 

put you in contact with the specific organiz-

ers.  I  look forward to meeting you at an up-

coming event or maybe grabbing a cup of 

coffee at one of our weekly AWIS coffee club 

meetings. 

Sincerely, 

Page Baluch 

AWIS-CAZ President 
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Whatôs New?  

Social Media is the one of the 

most popular methods today to 

keep connected with not only 

friends and family but col-

leagues as well.  

 

     To establish a more interac-

tive forum of communication 

with our members and keep 

everyone updated with AWIS 

events, we have established a 

Facebook and LinkedIn page 

as well as a Twitter account.  

In this newsletter you will find 

QR codes that will take you 

directly to our social media 

sites. In addition to online net-

working, beginning in Septem-

ber we will begin meeting the 

1st and 3rd Friday each month 

at 8:00a.m. outside of the Me-

morial Union Starbucks at 

ASU. We invite you to join us 

for a chance to share your 

workweek with colleagues and 

have a cup of coffee.  

     Soon we will launch our 

new website. This will provide 

members easier access to 

contact information, event de-

tails and registration. 

The Central AZ Chapter of  

AWIS is becoming social  

2011-2012 

 

Benefits of being an AWIS 

member : 

¶ Belong to a national 

network of professional 

women 

¶ Participate in the Men-

torNet program for free 

¶ Receive a yearly sub-

scription to the AWIS 

Magazine 

¶ Participate in STEMi-

nars sponsored 

through AWIS National 

¶ Receive advanced 

registration notice for 

selected events 

¶ Participate in member 

only networking events 

¶ Meet and interact with 

a local  group of out-

standing female scien-

tists 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWIS-CAZ on Twitter 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

AWIS-CAZ on Facebook 

 

 

  

Highlights from last year 

Looking for  
Sponsors 

 

AWIS-CAZ is a non-profit or-

ganization.  Events that  we 

host are possible because of 

funded grants. We are reach-

ing out to our corporate col-

leagues to request sponsor-

ship for some of our upcoming 

events such as: 

   

¶ Enrichment Workshops 

¶ Hands-on Science Pro-

gram 

¶ AWIS Speaker Series 

¶ Scholarships 

¶ Mentor Match Program 

 

If you are interested in spon-

soring any chapter events  

please contact Karen 

Sweazea for additional infor-

mation 

(Karen.sweazea@asu.edu)  

 

 

 
SPONSORSHIP 
Benefits 

 

AWIS-CAZ is a non-profit or-

ganization and therefore all 

contributions are tax deducti-

ble.  Sponsors are acknowl-

edged through all printed ma-

terials and logo placement on 

the Central Arizona Chapter 

website.  

The website makes us more 

visible as a chapter on the 

national level and will promote 

more opportunities for network-

ing. As you will see on the 

website, we have various com-

mittees that organize our 

events and activities. Members 

are encouraged to become 

more involved with the chapter 

Some of our members are also 

involved in this society and 

have helped in the selection of 

speakers that will present at 

the conference. For the first 

time in the history of this event, 

the majority of imaging experts 

that will be presenting at the 

conference will be women! And 

to make the most of this event 

we are arranging our March  

by participating   

in a committee.  

We will need lots 

of help with the 

Forward to Pro-

fessorship work-

shop and  

 

assisting with the Science Fair 

and Hands on Science Day.  

Contact Kimberly Pegram 

(kpegram@asu.edu) if you are 

interested in volunteering for 

one of these events. 

     In March, the Arizona Imag-

ing and Microanalysis Society 

will be hosting the 2012 AIMS 

Conference at ASU.  

 

seminar lunch-

eon so our 

members can 

meet these 

highly respected 

and successful  

 

women that have careers in a 

male-dominated field.  If you 

want to learn more about this 

conference go to: http://

www.azmicroscopy.org/

conferences.php.  

    We have more projects in 

development. and In our next 

newsletter we will update you 

on upcoming programs like the  

Microscopy Camp for Kids. 

ñMajority of imaging 

experts presenting at 

the AIMS conference 

will be womenò  

     Last year the AWIS-CAZ 

chapter hosted and participat-

ed in some new events that 

were so successful that we 

plan to do them again this 

year! 

     AWIS-CAZ and the Forward 

to Professorship team at 

George Washington, Gallaudet 

and Ottawa Universities, with  

funding through an NSF AD-

VANCE/PAID grant, sponsored 

a Forward to Professorship 

workshop at ASU. This two-

day workshop provided a 

range of individuals, especially  

women and minorities, training 

and guidance to increase their 

success in obtaining and navi-

gating a tenure-track position 

in academia within the fields of 

Science, Technology, Engi-

neering and Mathematics 

(STEM).  The 2011 workshop 

was a great success thanks to 

the help of over 30 speakers 

and 20+ volunteers.  We  will 

be hosting this workshop again  

on Jan 13-14th, 2012. Regis-

tration will  open in October. 

For more information go to 

http://sols.asu.edu/rti/f2p.php. 

     In April  of 2011, members 

of our chapter participated as 

judges in the Regional Arizona 

Science Fair. We awarded 

prizes to young women , ages  

K-12 who were then invited to 

attend the Hands on Science 

Day event at ASU. Twelve 

STEM labs across ASU 

opened their doors to give  

these girls  a  chance to expe-

rience science at the university 

level.  Plans are underway to 

make this an annual event. Let 

us know if your lab is interest-

ed in participating in 2012. 

2012 Forward To Professorship Workshop 

Did you know...  

¶ A third of the F2P Workshop attendees in 

2011 were from out of state. 

¶ The 2012 Workshop is scheduled for Jan 13-

14th, 2012. Registration opens in October. 

¶ Liz Pennisi from the journal Science will be 

back again to talk about writing for the public. 

¶ Our keynote speakers will be Susan Fitzpat-

rick, President elect of AWIS National and 

Zena Werb , National Academy member and 

past president of the American Society for 

Cell Biology.   


